
 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

We hope you all enjoyed a 
beautiful, relaxing spring break with your 
kiddos. As the weather begins to warm, 
we hope to be spending more time 
outside, working and learning. Please 
make sure your child is dressing for the 
weather and is bringing a water bottle. 
The weather heats up quickly in the 
afternoons.  
 
 In the classroom, we are preparing 
for parent/teacher conferences. These 
will take place toward the end of the 
month. We will send out an email 
regarding sign-ups. This time, all students 
will lead their own conference and share 
their hard work with you. 
 

Sixth years are nearing completion 
of their island projects. Fifth years 
continue learning about ancient 
civilizations. Fourth years have completed 
studying Mesopotamia and are ready to 
jump into Ancient Egypt. 
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4/15 & 4/16 – Picture Day 
 
4/19 – Spirit Day (70’s theme) 
 
April 22 – Earth Day 
 
4/25 & 4/26 - Parent Teacher 
Conferences - No School 
 
 

 
 
Room 9 
 
Birthdays: 
 
April 16th - Wyatt Van Giffen 
 
April 17th - Annabelle Anderson 
 

 
 
Upcoming Room 9 Dates: 
Friday, May 10th - 
Upper Elementary Spring Show- 
morning after drop-off (Time TBD) 


